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There has been a fantastic response to Evie’s appeal.  The collected 
goods have gone to help people sleeping rough in Birmingham.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you all for your generosity.   
 

The week beginning 9th July is our Creative Arts Week. Our theme for the 
week is ‘Giants’.  

If you have any artistic talents, for example if you play an  
instrument and would be willing to play for the children or you work in a  

creative industry and could share your skills with us  please think about coming 
in and working with us during the week. 

A massive thank you to the PTA. 
The PTA have donated £3000 to school.  We will be spending this money 
on reading books.  The fundraising the PTA do is now vital to supplement 
the school budget so thank you to everyone who helps with the PTA and  

everyone who supports their events.  
 
 



Take care parking or turning your car round outside school  when 
you drop your children off or collect them at the end of the day.   

Please queue safely when buying an ice cream from  
the ice cream van. 

 

 

The Summer term is very busy so here are some dates for your diary.   
Dates for other Year Group events will be notified separately. 

Wednesday 4 July 
Year 2 will spend the day at the Junior School 
(More information to follow) 
Reception and Year 1 will spend the morning 
with their new teachers 
Friday 6 July—pm 
Y2 Leavers’ Service—St Martin’s in the Bull 
Ring—details to follow 
Y2 Disco    6—7 pm 
9—13 July 
Creative Arts Week  
Tuesday 10 July 
Parents’ Evening  3.30—6 pm 
Friday 20 July 
PTA non uniform day 
Children break up for Summer 
 
 
 
 
 

Wednesday 13 June 
PTA Meeting   7pm 
Tuesday 26 June 
YR Sports Day   9am 
Wednesday 27 June 
Y1 Sports Day   9am 
Thursday 28 June 
Y2 Sports Day   9am 
Friday 29 June 
Diversity Day 
Monday 2 July 9.15—10.15 am 
Tuesday 3 July 9.15—10.15 am 
Wednesday 4 July 9.15—10.15 am 
New Reception children attend  
Paddington’s Party (details will be mailed 
to families) 
 
 
 

On Thursday 24 May we hosted a football tournament between five local schools.  We had 
two teams made up of children from Year 2, both girls and boys.  Our teams did really well, 

showing skill. a healthy sense of competition and great sporting attitude. 
Well done St Laurence! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 Take care in the sun 

Be prepared—sunglasses, a sun hat and sun screen all help protect 
children from the sun.  Please make sure items are named. 


